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Duluth Public Library fall holiday and software upgrade closures

[DULUTH, MN] – The Main Library Curbside Pick-up and Computer Use by Appointment will be closed on Wednesday,
November 11, 2020,  for the Veterans Day holiday. Regular curbside hours resume on Thursday, November 12, 2020.

These library services will also be closed on Monday, November 16, 2020, for a library software upgrade. Regular curbside
hours resume on Tuesday, November 17, 2020.

For complete information on current level of service, library hours, and closures, visit www.duluthlibrary.org/hours-locations/
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